



Inbox

To the honourable Ian Callinan:

## Dear Sir

I can't put it better than Matt Barrie, so please consider this in full support of a fair review.

We - being the majority of 20-50 year olds - who as Mr Barrie wish to make Sydney our lifelong home, need to believe that politics is still democratic, not despotic.

I run a business generating over \$5m annually for NSW govt to tax, with 25 staff and a wages bill of \$3.5m. It's never been harder to find good staff. Our growth is directly impacted, perhaps my next office should be Melbourne or maybe Singapore.

Having lived in Sydney 14 years, it's shameful what has been done to so many small business, workers, and what looks like irreparable damage to Sydney's nightlife economy.

There must be a better and more progressive way?

And bluntly one that is not so obviously corrupt.

Please help restore the fact that the government should be elected to represent the people, not a narrow agenda?

Good luck in what is such an important job.

Sincerely

Jim Berry
Sent from mobile